
NEWS RELEASE 
 
FRANCONIA TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT   Telephone:  215-723-6777 
Box 128,            Facsimile:    215-723-1165 
671 Allentown Road  
Franconia, Pennsylvania 18924-0128 
 
Contact Person: Chief Joseph S. Kozeniewski                 Date: August 19, 2009  
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
            

THEFTS FROM VEHICLES 
 

 Franconia Township Police are attempting to identify the persons who broke into 

numerous vehicles during the early morning hours of Tuesday, August 18, 2009. 

Fifteen residents of the Banbury community reported that they found the glove boxes 

and consoles in their vehicles had been entered.  While most victims reported nothing 

missing, three persons found that a navigation system, credit cards, and a battery 

jumper box had been removed from their vehicles. 

 The incidents occurred on Sherwood Court, Chester Court, Norfolk Court, and 

Middle Park Drive.  Because all of the entered vehicles were left unlocked, police are 

urging residents to remove personal items and valuables each night and then securely 

locking their vehicles. 
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